
 
 

PEORIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS AND VERTICAL COMMUNICATIONS TO 

SHOWCASE NEW TECHNOLOGIES THAT  

ENHANCE EDUCATION AND SAFETY 

 

 

WHAT:  Peoria Public Schools and Vertical Communications, a leading provider of 

advanced communications systems, will be demonstrating several new technologies that 

enhance education, simplify communication, increase safety and security, and reduce 

operating costs. The system includes a combination of cutting-edge voice, video and 

monitoring innovations that allow administrators and staff to authenticate visitors, 

improve communication across all district facilities, and decrease response time in the 

event of an emergency. The system is currently installed at a number of Peoria Public 

Schools facilities.  

 

WHEN:  Thursday, November 3, 2016.  Demonstrations and tours are scheduled for 10 

am. 

 

WHERE:  Trewyn School, 1419 South Folkers Avenue, Peoria, IL  61605   

 

WHO: Dr. Sharon Desmoulin-Kherat, Superintendent, Peoria Public Schools; Mrs. 

Renee Andrews, Principal, Trewyn School; Glenn Huskey, Managing Partner, Vertical 

Communications 

  

WHY:  Peoria Public Schools recently invested in advanced technology from Vertical 

Communications, recognized as an industry leader in robust communications solutions 

for the education sector. The system leverages state-of-the-art Voice over IP (VoIP) 

technology that substantially improves safety, efficiency, and performance across some 

35 buildings and facilities. Peoria Public Schools officials and Vertical Communications 

executives will be on hand to demonstrate these technical capabilities, and discuss plans 

for adding newer innovations and that will result in even greater functionality and 

security. 

 

Read the Case Study 

 

### 

 

http://www.vertical.com/vertical/store/pdf/studies/CS_PeoriaPublicSchools102716HR.pdf

